
From: Curtis, Jeff
To: Russell, Merlin
Subject: RE: SK Tallahassee draft operating permit
Date: Wednesday, December 17, 2014 5:22:54 PM
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Good Afternoon Merlin,
 
I have reviewed the Tallahassee draft operating permit and do not have any comments for you.  It
 looks fine.  On another note, I still owe you a pdf copy of the completed application.  I am taking the
 document to FedEx office tomorrow to have them scan it and put it on a CD.  I will overnight the CD
 to your attention and provide you with a tracking number once it is ready.  I imagine it will go out
 Friday morning.
 
Thanks,  Jeff
 
 

Jeff Curtis  EHS Manager |  Safety-Kleen  | A Clean Harbors Company |  Boynton Beach, FL 
 |  jeff.curtis@safety-kleen.com

561.738.3026 (o)  | 561.523.4719 (c) |  561.731.1696 (f)  |  safety-kleen.com

 
Safety Starts With Me! Live it 3-6-5
 

From: Russell, Merlin [mailto:Merlin.Russell@dep.state.fl.us] 
Sent: Friday, December 05, 2014 8:20 AM
To: Curtis, Jeff
Cc: Tripp, Anthony; Byer, James; Echevarria, Edgar; Baker, Bryan
Subject: SK Tallahassee draft operating permit
 
Good Morning Jeff,
 
The usual courtesy copy of your draft permit is attached.  Let me know if you have any comments as
 quickly as you can but don’t rush your review.  If I don’t hear from you in a week or so, I’ll get back

 with you.  I’d like to go with the Intent no later than the week of the 15th because people will be out
 Christmas week.
 
merlin
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